From: Vmbucknor_@btinternet.com>

Sent: 17 May 2023 18:49

To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: WISBECH INCINERATOR

The Inspectorate have reported that there is one last opportunity to speak to the Planning Inspector
through an Open Floor Hearing during the week commencing 26th June 2023 if the local community
calls for it.

As the Wisbech Campaign Co-ordinator, | am pleased to confirm that many people have said that
they definitely want to take up this final opportunity.

The majority of people have said their preference would be late afternoon/early evening.

Perhaps you could provide a date, time, length of time people can speak, whether it's also required
to be in writing and any other criteria required.

Your advice appreciated.

Kind regards.

Ginny Bucknor

Campaign Co-ordinator
WisWIN - Wisbech Without Incineration
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